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TOWN OF HARMONY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board and 
the Planning and Zoning Committee of the Town of Harmony at the regularly scheduled 
Town Board meeting scheduled for Monday, April 4, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. at the Harmony 
Town Hall, 440 N Highway 14, Janesville, WI.  The purpose of this public hearing will be 
to hear public comment on an application to modify the existing Conditional Use Permit 
for the operation of a facility for the evacuation, stripping and removal of topsoil, sand, 
gravel, stone and other natural material and the crushing and washing thereof for a 
commercial enterprise in the north half of Section 2 of the Town, adjacent to Milton-
Harmony Town Line Road and Milton-Shopiere Road.  The proposed modification 
would result in the splitting of the current permit into two permits, one for a parcel now 
owned by Rock Road, Inc., and formerly owned by Frank Family LLC, and the second 
for a parcel owned by Frank Management, Inc., with the operations on both parcels to 
be operated by Frank Bros., Inc. The proposed modification may also result in changes 
in the conditions of the permit(s), including changes relating to the nature of the 
operation, placement of berms and screening and the hours of operation, among other 
things. 
 All persons having an interest in the proposed revisions to the Conditional Use 
Permit are encouraged to attend this meeting and offer their comments. 
 
 For complete listings of Meeting Agendas and Minutes please visit the Town’s 
Website, www.townofharmony.com. 
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